
 

 

 
 
September 22, 2015 
 
 
 
Chancellor Philip L. Dubois 
University of North Carolina at Charlotte 
Reese Administration Building 
9201 University City Boulevard 
Charlotte, NC 28223 
 
Dear Chancellor Dubois: 
 
It is a pleasure to inform you that at its meeting on September 18, 2015, the Board of 
Governors approved the request to establish a Doctor of Business Administration at 
the University of North Carolina at Charlotte. This program will appear in the 
Academic Program Inventory as shown below:  
 
CIP Code  Level       Program Title                             Effective Date  
52.0201  DBA       Doctor of Business Administration  Fall 2016  
 
 
There is the expectation that your campus will closely monitor enrollment and demand 
for graduates associated with this program. Please do not hesitate to call me if we may 
be of further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
  

Junius J. Gonzales 
 
/ct 
copies: Provost Joan Lorden 

Associate Vice President Courtney Thornton 
Assistant to Vice President Cody Thompson 
Senior Programmer Eric Zwieg 

 


